
PUBLIC NOTICE OF ADOPTION OF AN ASSISTANCE ANIMAL POLICY 
 

Public Notice is hereby given that the Housing Authority of the City of Milwaukee (HACM) will 
adopt a new Assistance Animal Policy.   This policy is in response to FHEO Notice 2020-01, 
“Assessing a Person’s Request to Have an Animal as a Reasonable Accommodation Under the 
Fair Housing Act.”    

This is a 45 day notice with an opportunity to present public written comments regarding 
this change. 

Interested persons are invited to comment on the draft policy at the public hearing. Written 
comments must be submitted to Mr. Antonio Pérez, Secretary-Executive Director, Housing 
Authority of the City of Milwaukee, P.O. Box 324, Milwaukee, Wisconsin, 53201. Written 
comments must be submitted no later than noon on or before Monday, June 7, 2021.  

A public hearing will be conducted on Thursday, June 10, 2021 at 1:30 pm via virtual meeting.   
Links and phone-in information will be published prior to the meeting at 
https://milwaukee.legistar.com/ 
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